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Call to Order

Guests & Announcements

· Spring Faculty Institute (Kimberlee): January 6th with keynote speaker Mark Taylor, two presentations from our faculty; Adjunct boot camp January 11th from 8:30 – 11:30 
· Professional Development: Faculty Symposium February 21st from 9 – 4 pm
· Food Pantry Update: 
· Career Fellows Program: Open for both faculty or staff if there is an area you are interested in. Maybe faculty want to learn about an area, not necessarily for a career change, but out of interest, this program would allow you to do that. Program will last an entire calendar, rather than an academic year. 
· Trio Representative (Bethany Denton): Awarded $22,00 in scholarships to students, cultural trips, Rodeo, workshops, serving about 180 students. 20 spots right now available to interested students. Located in WRC SSB 204

Committee Updates
· Faculty Excellence Committee (Janice): Completed student evaluations and almost done with faculty evaluations. The process will hopefully be wrapped up by Thanksgiving.
· Professional Development Committee (Andrea): Money is still available to support development. Contact Andrea if interested.
· Student Emergency Fund (Erin): Had fewer students, possibly because of the food pantry. 
· Faculty Emergency Fund (Kimberlee): A work in progress

Important Updates
· Faculty FQEs Updates: In progress. In January, will start work of getting faculty input on what evaluations should look like so that they are more meaningful based on the FQEs. Representatives from each campus will come together to inform this process.
· LSC Online – Reassignment of Instructional Designers: Currently have 3 instructional designers for 7 colleges. Cynthia Shade will be working at Houston North as well as North Harris. If you have concerns about this problem, send concerns to Devethia so she can bring those concerns to administration.
· Workload Task Force: Supposed to meet last week, but meeting was cancelled. Currently subcommittees looking at areas discussed from listening sessions. Minutes from meetings and notes have gone out to faculty. The goal is to submit recommendations by the end of the semester, put those forward, and then see how those will be accepted, approved, or if changes need to be made. 
· Digital Textbook Pilot: Has been cancelled again

Upcoming Events
· Board Meeting December 5th 2019 at 5 pm in SO
· Next Faculty Senate Meeting on January 15th from 3 – 4 pm in LIB 103

Adjournment
